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February 16, 2022 

Support for 2022 Fascia Research Congress 

Attn: Barbara Bellanova 
 

Dear Congress Associates, 

 

On behalf of researchers from CERAP laboratory, French practitioners from FasciaFrance, and 
students and teachers from TMG Concept, we are sending you our wholehearted support for the 
6th Fascia Research Congress. 

This new edition will be a meaningful step to a better recognition of the role of fascia for physical 
and mental health. With the 2022 theme focused on creating links between research and practice, 
this congress gives a unique opportunity to support the exchanges initiated by the first FRC, 2007. 

By bringing together international experts for cutting edge conferences and workshops, in many 
fields, this congress will allow practitioners from all around the world to learn about the extent of 
the practical applications of the research (biomechanics, biology, neurosciences, etc.) and to update 
their clinical knowledge. 

As for the previous congresses, our team will be present in Montreal to bring our contribution and 
share our enthusiasm for fascia. 

We encourage every DBM Fasciatherapy practitioner and every practitioner in the field of manual 
therapy, movement, and complementary and alternative medicines to attempt this unique meeting. 

We fully support the organizers of this congress, and we are certain that this edition will, again, be 
exceptional in quality. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
      
 

Christian Courraud Isabelle Bertand Anouk Serre 

Director of CERAP/UFP 
laboratory 

Director of TMG Concept President of FasciaFrance 

www.cerap.org www.tmgconcept.info  www.fasciafrance.fr 

  

 

 
 
 
 
  


